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We believe that every community
is important and deserve the
right to fight for positive
change. We provide resources and
tools to various at-risk
communities across the DC
Metropolitan Area.



WEBSTER GARDEN
FAMILIES

HALLOWEEN

THANKSGIVING

Our Halloween celebration with the
beloved members of Webster Garden was
an absolute delight; it was an
immersive experience filled with
laughter, camaraderie, and spooky
joy!

In unison with our Webster
Garden community, we marked
the Thanksgiving season with
a feast of delicious dishes,
heartfelt celebrations, and
the cherished tradition of

expressing gratitude for the
blessings that enrich our

lives.
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HOUSING HEARTS
CHRISTMAS 2023

VOLUNTEER WITH US

We extend gratitude to DKS
Apparel for their generous
contribution, making our
Christmas celebration even more
magical by providing toys for
our wonderful families. 

Interested In volunteering?
Click below to sign up and

we’ll send you a text
regarding our next volunteer

opportunity!  

Click Here
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https://heartsofempowerment.org/


C'est La Vie: A Summer Soirée
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Our hearts are brimming with appreciation for each and
every one of you who graced C'est La Vie: A Summer Soirée
with your presence. The vibrant energy and enthusiasm you

brought transformed this event into an indelible
experience, and we couldn't be more elated. It's crucial to
recognize that your support goes beyond just enjoying a

fantastic time; it's about making a tangible difference in
the lives of our youth. Your contributions will serve as
the driving force behind our upcoming educational youth
programs, empowering and inspiring the next generation.
Thank you for being an integral part of this splendid
journey, and we eagerly anticipate witnessing the
incredible impact we will continue to create.



TO BE ABLE TO HELP
FAMILIES IS WHY

WE LOVE WHAT WE
DO

-NKOSI DAVIS,
COMMUNITY
OUTREACH

Thanksgiving 2023 x 2
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Our Thanksgiving drop-off event unfolded as a heartwarming success,
as we reached out to numerous families in need. The community's
generosity shined brightly, not just in providing meals but in

creating moments of warmth and togetherness. Every family received a
turkey and an array of sides, adding a touch of brightness to their
holiday season. The atmosphere buzzed with gratitude and joy, turning
the day into a deeply fulfilling experience for both the recipients
and the volunteers who generously dedicated their time and effort. A
heartfelt thank you goes out to all the volunteers whose commitment

played a pivotal role in making this day truly memorable. These
moments serve as powerful reminders of the collective kindness we

possess and the positive impact we can create when we join forces to
support one another. A big thank you to everyone who contributed to
making this Thanksgiving a special celebration of compassion and

community.



Giving out 10,000 gifts with Wizards
Star Kyle Kuzma
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We are excited to announce the heartwarming success of our recent
collaboration with the Kyle Kuzma Family Foundation for the Golden
Ticket Family Drive in the Greenleaf Community of Washington DC.
Hearts of Empowerment, in collaboration with Good Projects, DC

Department of Parks & Rec, Washington Wizards, Monumental Sports,
Zapps Wholesale, FYI Brand Group, Council-member Charles Allen, and
Colie Levar Long, united to bring the spirit of Christmas to families

in need. Together, we distributed over 10,000 gifts, crafting
unforgettable moments and spreading holiday cheer.

The success of this remarkable event was made possible by the
unwavering dedication of our volunteers and the generous support of

Kyle Kuzma and the Kyle Kuzma Family Foundation. We express our
sincere gratitude to everyone involved for contributing to the

resounding success of the Golden Ticket Family Drive. We hope you all
had a Merry Christmas!



Unconscious thoughts
can sometimes bring to
the fore ideas one might

easily dismiss as
unrealistic.

Countdown for a Cause 2024

What a remarkable start to 2024! Hearts of Empowerment, The PUSO
Foundation, and La Vie could not have imagined a more breathtaking
and significant way to welcome the new year. Gratitude to all who
journeyed from both close and distant places to be part of our
annual New Year's Eve celebration in the nation's capital. Your

presence truly made it special, creating an unforgettable
experience for everyone involved.



Stay tuned for the
announcement of our future

programs and our next
newsletter! 


